Federal Register/Vol. 70, No. 118/ Tuesday, June 21, 2005/ Notices

35733

SUPPLEMENTAL CERTIFICATION REGARDING LOBBYING ACTIVITIES

Section 18. of the “Lobbying Disclosure Act of 1995,” signed by the President on
December 19, 1995, requires that any organization described in section 501 (¢)(4) of the
Internal Revenue Code of 1986 which engages in lobbying activities shall not be eligible
for the receipt of Federal funds constituting an award, grant, or loan. To insure
compliance with these requirements, all applicants must complete statement 1. below.
Those that are 501(c)(4) entities must also complete statement 2. All applicants must
have the form signed by the certifying representative.

1. As an officer of

(Applicant Organization Name)

this 1s to certify that we are /are not an IRS 501 (c)(4) entity.

2. As an IRS 501(c)(4) entity, we have /have not engaged in lobbying
activities.

Signature

Official Title

[FR Doc. 05-12203 Filed 6—-20-05; 8:45 am)]
BILLING CODE 4510-26-C

NATIONAL ARCHIVES AND RECORDS
ADMINISTRATION

Agency Information Collection
Activities: Proposed Collection;
Comment Request

AGENCY: National Archives and Records
Administration (NARA).

ACTION: Notice.

SUMMARY: NARA is giving public notice
that the agency proposes to request use
of four (4) National Archives Trust Fund
forms that will be used by individuals
who wish to purchase copies of pages
from Bankruptcy Cases (NATF 90), Civil
Cases (NATF 91), Criminal Cases (NATF

92); and Court of Appeals Cases (NATF
93). The public is invited to comment
on the proposed information collection
pursuant to the Paperwork Reduction
Act of 1995.

DATES: Written comments must be
received on or before August 22, 2005
to be assured of consideration.
ADDRESSES: Comments should be sent
to: Paperwork Reduction Act Comments
(NHP), Room 4400, National Archives
and Records Administration, 8601
Adelphi Rd, College Park, MD 20740—
6001; or faxed to (301) 837—-3213; or
electronically mailed to
tamee.fechhelm@nara.gov.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT:
Requests for additional information or
copies of the proposed information
collection and supporting statement
should be directed to Tamee Fechhelm

at telephone number (301) 837-1694, or
fax number (301) 837-3213.

SUPPLEMENTARY INFORMATION: Pursuant
to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995
(Pub. L. 104-13), NARA invites the
general public and other Federal
agencies to comment on proposed
information collections. The comments
and suggestions should address one or
more of the following points: (a)
Whether the proposed information
collection is necessary for the proper
performance of the functions of NARA;
(b) the accuracy of NARA’s estimate of
the burden of the proposed information
collection; (c) ways to enhance the
quality, utility, and clarity of the
information to be collected; and (d)
ways, including the use of information
technology, to minimize the burden of
the collection of information on



